

EUROPEAN COMMISSION

MEMO

Brussels, 14 March 2013

Statement by the European Commission, ECB and IMF on Greece

Staff teams from the European Commission, the ECB and the IMF have conducted discussions with the Greek authorities during the last two weeks regarding the review of Greece's economic program. Significant progress has been made but a few issues remain outstanding. As additional technical work will be necessary to settle these issues, the mission will take a short break to allow this work to be completed. The mission plans to return to Athens in early April to continue its work.

